
March 1, 2024

Dear Valued Midland Customer,

In an attempt to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, the Federal Government implemented a national carbon 
tax on each tonne of emissions from fossil fuels, which originally went into effect on April 1, 2019. The Federal 
Government has since applied an increase to this tax, effective April 1, 2024.
 
As a result, carbon surcharges have been adjusted to reflect this increase and will appear on each invoice 
beginning April 1, 2024. Below outlines the changes you will see:

Carbon surcharge scale: Applies on the “freight” charge only

Modes Applicable

Road

Rail/Intermodal

Air

LTL
(<10,000 LBS)

2.59%

2.39%

N/A

The surcharge will appear as a separate line-item on probills/statements

Thank you for your business and your understanding and support in this matter.
 

Midland Transport Limited

TL
(10,000+ billed LBS)

3.04%

2.59%

N/A

Courier
(<10,000 LBS)

2.59%

N/A

3.04%

Shipment Size


